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From David Whitacre [davi dw@nal | eybeverage. conj
Sent: Tuesday, Cctober 21, 2003 4:42 PM

To: nprm@tb.treas. gov

Subj ect: Notice No. 4

Attn: Notice No. 4

Chi ef, Regul ations and Procedures Division

Al cohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau

P. O Box 50221

Washi ngton, D.C. 20091-0221

Dear Chief, Regul ations and Procedures Division

I amwiting in support of the proposed 0.5% standard for flavored malt
bever ages.

The proposed standard is the best way to nmaintain clear distinctions between
beer and liquor and it is the best way to preserve the flavored nalt
bever age cat egory.

Thank you

Davi d Wi tacre
Consuner Awar eness and Educati on Coor di nat or
O Mal | ey Beverage



